
 
 

May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Amazing Community Supporters, 

 

I am writing to introduce you to an exciting sponsorship opportunity with Shannon’s Hope Maternity 

Home.  I appreciate how your organization values giving back to the local community and request 

your consideration of sponsorship for our Community Campaign 2019: Building Hope for the Future. 

 

Shannon’s Hope programming changes lives.  Shannon’s Hope is a residential community for 

pregnant and postpartum women ages sixteen through childbearing age who have no place to call 

home.   For nearly forty years, Shannon’s Hope has provided a refuge for homeless pregnant women, 

in all situations including the more “hard core” cases referred by other women’s shelters not equipped 

or willing to handle their extra unique challenges. 

 

Our current administrative office is currently encased in an overcrowded and cramped 10’ x 10’ room. 

Through a creative adaption of our storage barn (29’ x 17’), we will soon be able to relocate into our 

new Administrative Center. This expansion will serve to efficiently and effectively meet our agency’s 

growing program and space needs. Yet, these renovations may only be accomplished through an 

investment of resources--we invite you to join our campaign! 

 

It's so much more than a just a building!   
Your financial support is a great way to show your company's commitment to your 

community and will make the following a reality: 

 

• Expanding Ministry Outreach—confidential private space 

for intake interviews 

• Creating Life-Changing Environment—investment of 

space for donor, volunteer, and community interactions 

• Enhancing Overall Operations--dedicated space for 

administrative offices to function without interrupting 

the flow of our residential programming  

 

 

 

 

  

Shannon's Hope 

P.O. Box 1477 

Wheat Ridge, Colorado 80034 



Renovations will take place over the course of several months beginning with an official Kick Off event 

on April 14th, 2019 and culminate at a Final Ribbon Cutting Event in July 2019.  

 

A successful Community Campaign relies on generous sponsorships and individual gifts to support 

these efforts.  I encourage you to participate in this year's event as a sponsor.  I have enclosed a 

sponsorship level info sheet for your consideration to participate.   

 

Feel free to reach out with any questions and be sure to contact our staff with your completed 

donation form.  Contact our office with any questions, 303-480-5433. 

 

 

Thank you for your time and support! 

 

 

Leslie Pottebaum 

Founder and Executive Director  

 

 

 


